
 
 

April 11, 2017 
Announcement 1348 

 
Attention Provider Types 14, 26 and 82:   

Public Workshop Scheduled Regarding Basic Skills Training 

(BST) Policy and Rate Change 

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) is conducting a Public Workshop on April 19, 2017, 

regarding changes to Basic Skills Training (BST).  This Public Workshop will review the proposed changes to 

service limitations as well as revisions to the current rate for BST. 

Information about the date, time and locations of this workshop are posted on the DHCFP’s Public Notices 

website:  http://dhcfp.nv.gov/Public/AdminSupport/PublicNotices/.  Providers should always review the DHCFP 

Public Notices website for information related to upcoming Public Workshops and Public Hearings on various 

subject matters. 
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